From: - o

Sent: 22 March 2014 11:42

To: LDF Consultation

Subject: Fwd Bradiord Core Strategy Development Plan
N

> Dear Zir/Madam

> I wrikte regarding the plans to build 800 houses in Ilkley and further houses in the
Whartedale Vallevy.

> I am concerned that the already overcrowded roads and rail links to Bradford and
Leeds will be unsble to cope with the needs of extra commuters.

> Our Secondary School is struggling £o cope with the nuwber of pupils wishing to be
allocated a place there - where are these extra children to bhe accommodated? Will it
mean that children from outside Tlkley will hawe to go to schools beyond their
catchment area leading to more traffic on the already busy ABS,

There will also be a strain on already busy Health and Dental resources.

Green belt land will be lost for future generations.

My impression is that as ususl money i=s the guiding principle- build the houses, get
money from the developer under a 106 Agreement, do nothing shout infrastructure, and
leawve the local population to deal with the resulting problems.

Yours faithfully

_ Waugh [Mrs)

-



